Zenab

Many thanks for your time today

As we discussed, the residents of the local area are very concerned about the traffic impact of
the school proposal on local streets and the whole of Hampstead given its location and scale
of 420 children and 60 or so staff. They are also concerned about the Heritage aspects of the
proposal given it is a listed building in a conversation area.

We are getting togehetr our views on Traffic, Heritage, Educational Need ( given the revised
catchment area) and noise and many thanks for giving us another week to get all this done.

Much appreciated.
By the way the school have now replied to my old letters asking to discuss the plans but with

the planning application already in and the plans/scale being led by the EFA, over which the
school have no sway, it seems pointless now.

Will stay in touch and thank you again for your time
Stephen
SDAinger

Chair of DHRA and Residents Cttee ( all surrounding street) re School

www.downshirehillra.com



